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I fully support this bill as written.  

 

Perhaps if those opposed to it are worried about being criminalized, they can seek 

out accreditation by the Association of Zoos and Aquariums, the World Association of 

Zoos and Aquariums or the Global Federation of Animal Sanctuaries. If they are 

unable to meet the welfare standards required by these institutions, perhaps they 

should modify their animal welfare policies to be in line with the global standards, 

instead of punishing lions, elephants, and kangaroos that are to be protected by this 

bill. 


